
How you’ll get paid

Families volunteering: $50 will be reimbursed to the card that was used to pay for
registration fees at the beginning of the season. Please expect your reimbursement with the
corresponding dates below.

Youth workers: Please indicate your preferred method of payment on the Snack Shack sign
up sheet (Venmo/ PayPal/ check). Make sure to add your Venmo/ PayPal name. If a check
is preferred, please email treasurer@sunnyvalegirlssoftball.org with your name and home
address so the check can be mailed to you. Please note this may delay receiving payment, as
checks will be mailed out on the dates below.

When you’ll get paid

If you worked shift(s) between 3/25 - 4/6, you will be paid on Friday 4/7/23.

If you worked shift(s) between 4/8 - 4/20, you will be paid on Friday 4/21/23.

If you worked shift(s) between 4/22 - 5/4, you will be paid on Friday 5/5/23.

If you worked shift(s) between 5/6 - 5/13, you will be paid by Friday 5/19/2023.

*Please be sure to sign in and out (located in the red binder) at the snack shack to
verify you worked the shift that was signed up for. This will ensure that you will get
paid on time. Thank you for working at the snack shack!
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